
As Damian’s Village continues to evolve, a goal of
the organization is to be a “ONE STOP SHOP” for
families – meaning while attending the after-school
program, a child can receive therapeutic services.

The goal is to have service providers conduct the
necessary prescribed treatment at the facility
ensuring the child receives their treatment on a
consistent bases – yes, a parent is a needed partner
when it comes to the therapeutic treatment of their
child but at times a parent cannot make that
required time commitment for a variety of reasons
(i.e. lack of work flexibility, transportation issues,
school commitment, etc.) but they understand the
importance of getting the services for their child
sometimes, through no fault of theirs, they just
cannot meet that commitment. 

Damian’s Village will provide specialty services via
collaborative partnerships to help those families
meet their commitment - be the consistent arm and
partner to the family, relieving the stress and
frustration so many of our single head of household
families face.

SPECIALTY APPOINTMENTS


